We, the members of this year’s ReseL staff,
would like to take this small portion of time and
space to say a few things which we feel would
be appropriate.

To start with, we would like to extend our
hardiest thanks and appreciation toward all those
fine persons who have contributed to the tedious
labor involved in publishing and making this
ReseL of 1967, the best for all of you, and above
all the best yet. From the workers, typists,
photographers, managers, and editors on up, we
thank you all from the bottoms of our hearts.

And while you thumb through this yearbook,
especially you seniors, we hope we have brought
to your eyes and hearts all the fond memories
you have experienced here at Carlisle. Though
it seemed at the time, to be mostly hardships
and grief, now that it is nearing its ultimate end,
you most probably will look back on it all and

realize that Carlisle has meant a great deal to
you, and you will have that feeling of regret,
that I, myself am sure every graduate before us
and every man to graduate from this institution
from here on, has had and will have, that you
actually have enjoyed every wonderful moment
here and you kind of hate to leave.

Taking into consideration that most of us will
never see each other again, we would like to wish
you every one, the very best of luck in the type
of life and career that you choose to be your
own. We feel certain that all your endeavors will
and must be successful.

On behalf of the 1967 Resrr staff, I would

sincerely like to say . . . God bless you and may
luck go with you all.

Business Manager.
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